
WASHINGTON 

LOWER SOUTH PLATTE WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT 

100 BROADWAY PLAZA, SUITE 12 STERLING, CO 80751 PHONE 970-522-1378 FAX 970-522-0848 

NOTICE OF MEETING

July 6, 2023

The next Executive Committee meeting of the Lower South Platte Water 
Conservancy District will be held on Tuesday July 11, 2023, at 9:00 a.m.  

Please see the attached Agenda for this meeting.
 We look forward to meeting with you on Tuesday July 11, 2023.

The Lower South Platte Water
Conservancy District




